
December 12, 2017 - Village Inn Morning Minutes 
 

Arlo Burk was the Greeter 

 

Birthdays:  Russ Rains, Woody Manhan, Arlo Burk 

 

Jim Prouty has been a member of Cosmos for 40 years. 

 

Sue Youngman with Hope Net Ministries was the guest speaker.  The organization focuses on women 

that are in jail and works with them after their release to find housing and a job.  (Gary Thien – COD) 

 

Bell Ringing - $409.44 was in the Kettle – Great Job 

 

Please pay your dues. 

 

Pizza Ranch Final tally was $469.00.  This funds nearly one of our annual donations.  Great job to ALL for 

the money and to get out the word on the CB Cosmo Club and the fight against Diabetes.   

 

Anytime a Cosmo Member / Pal is ill please let an officer of the club know. 

 

Thank you note from Care and Share was read.  Thanks to the members of the club who volunteer their 

time with this organization.   

 

Awards to be presented stating at the end of March. 

 

Next Pals night will be Friday, February 9th at Baylis Park Social Hall.  Time and activity is not set.  Looking 

to combine this activity with a membership recruitment night.   

 

A Membership Event provides points for the Big “C” Award that CB Cosmo Club has a goal of winning 

this year (2017/2018).  Steve Wymore will continue to be asking for assistance on this endeavor.   

 

Bill Treadway continues to work with applications for more service dogs (D.A.D.). 

 

December 1st of 2016 Steve Wymore and his Pal (a year ago) moved into their new home and wanted to 

express his thanks for all the help he received from club members. 

 

Gifts were approved for Jenny (Village Inn) and Sissy (Spillway) for the help all year. 

 

Next Meeting – Tuesday January 9th, 2018 morning at 7:00 AM at Village Inn. 

 

LeRoy is Greeter and COD is Larry Taylor 

 

Please note that the CB Cosmo Calendar shows that Pancake Feed is listed as 9AM to 8 PM – The 

pancake feed is from 11am to 7PM the times listed on the Calendar are the times where members will 

be needed for set up and clean up.  200 pounds of sausage has been donated to the club for this year’s 

pancake feed scheduled for March 15th at St. John Lutheran Church. 

 



Also, Larry Taylor’s brother, Philip passed away.  Please remember him in your thoughts. 

 

John Kilday won the drawing 

 

Matt Schultz was the “NUT” winner 

 

Submitted:  Doug Moore – Secretary  

 

 


